
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 3 Spring Term Newsletter 

China! 

Welcome back Class 3! We hope you had a really enjoyable Christmas break and are 

looking forward to our new topic as much as we are. This term we will be learning: 

 Where China is 

 Where and when the Shang Dynasty ruled 

 Who the kings of the Shang Dynasty were and what battles they won 

 How to make Chinese food! 

We are especially looking forward to marking Chinese New Year on February the 

8th with a whole school day of celebration. 

 We will find out which year of the Chinese zodiac it is in 2016 

 Enjoy Chinese themed arts and  crafts 

Home Learning Journals  

We would love for you to explore your personal 

interests in this topic more at home by working in 

your home learning journals.  

Learn to say hello in 

Chinese. (The pronunciation 

is similar to “knee how) 

 

This is our timetable for the term.   

We have outdoor PE on Mondays 

and we will go outside even if it’s 

cold, so make sure you’ve got a 

sweatshirt and jogging bottoms in 

your outdoor kit! 

https://helloinchinese.files.wordpress.com/2012/05/hello.jpg

